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Stand Up For Girle in Kenya





January 12, 2019
Dear Friends of the Girl Child in Kenya:
On behalf of Mercy Center Foundation, USA, we are pleased to invite you to become a corporate sponsor for our 6th annual race, this year to include both a 5K and a 10K, to be held on the morning of Saturday, April 27, 2019, at Fletcher’s Cove, 4940 Canal Road NW, Washington DC.
We are proud to have continued sponsorships from Georgetown Running Company and Safety and Health Foundation, and we welcome a host of new sponsors this year.  We expect 250 registrants for our 2019 races.
All net proceeds from this year’s race help us to finish building a science lab at Mercy Girls Secondary School in Lare, Kenya, providing a learning environment for the 400+ girls attending the school.  Without our help, girls in Kenya are vulnerable to trafficking, child prostitution, early forced marriages, and a life with limited opportunities.

For complete information about the races, please see

www.safetyandhealthfoundation.org/m5k10k
Sponsorship opportunities:
$5,000 … Corporate Sponsor 
$3,000 … Leader
$1,000 … T-Shirt Sponsor

$    500 … Builder
$    250 … Friend
Every sponsor shares in the credit for supporting the girl child in Kenya.  We recognize our sponsors and their logos on all 5K / 10K race materials.

Mercy Center Foundation, USA, Inc. is a 501(c)3 organization, Federal Tax ID 54-2124269
Mail sponsor checks to: Mercy Center Foundation, 1500 35th Street NW, Washington DC  20007.
Thank you
Sister Rose, VHM and 
Mercy Center Foundation, USA Board of Trustees
